
 

The Harrisburg Bureau of Police has completed its investigation into the alleged indecent assault 

reported at HACC's Harrisburg Campus on Nov. 18, 2013, and determined that NO crime occurred. There 

is NO suspect at large and NO continuing danger to the campus community from this incident. 

This is an unfortunate situation, because we take reports from students and employees seriously. False 

allegations such as these undermine legitimate reports, and they are unprofessional and disrespectful. 

They hurt the College and waste time that could be used educating our students. All false reports in the 

future will be dealt with aggressively by HACC and law enforcement. 

We will continue to act quickly to notify our students and employees for the safety of the HACC 

community. HACC students and employees often travel between campuses, so we will continue to alert 

people through e2Campus alerts and email across all of HACC’s campuses. Also, we will continue to take 

all reports seriously in the future. While our hope is that incidents do not occur, we want people to 

come forward and report them when they do. Students and employees should not hesitate to contact 

HACC Safety and Security with any concerns. 

While unfortunate situations happen occasionally, the reality is that our campuses are safe. Also, your 

safety and security will continue to be our top priority. Thank you. 
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